
         March 18, 2020 

 

 

OFFICIAL UPDATE—COVID-19 
 

Our community and the health and safety of our guests, cowboys, cowgirls, 

volunteers, vendors, and sponsors is important to us.  Per the CA Dept of 

Public Health’s recommendation regarding slowing the community spread of 

COVID-19, the La Grange Rodeo Association has decided to CANCEL the 

73rd La Grange Rodeo.  It is important at this time that we all work together to 

take care of our community and slow the spread of COVID-19.  Thank you for 

your understanding as we navigate this situation. 

 

~ The La Grange Rodeo Association 
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